

The Acorns Primary & Nursery School www.theacornsprimary.co.uk

Pooltown Road Ellesmere Port Cheshire CH65 7ED

0151 355 1546 admin@theacornsprimary.co.uk

The Rowan Learning Trust

Executive Headteacher Mrs Hannah Broom BA(Hons) NPQH

Wednesday 23rd January 2024

Dear Parents / Carers,

We are pleased to be letting you all know that Mrs Sutton, who taught this class last year and has been a teacher at The Acorns for many years now, is returning to the school at February half term and will be coming back into the Year 5/6 class. After February half term Miss Kaur will work closely with Mrs Sutton to ensure a seamless transition for the pupils, with Miss Kaur then leaving The Acorns at Easter.

I have told the class of this news today and they were very enthusiastic about seeing Mrs Sutton again and I know the feeling is mutual. Mrs Sutton is also looking forward to working with you all again as parents and carers and continuing to strive for the best possible outcomes for your children.

If you have any questions or queries regarding this staffing change, please don't hesitate to contact me.

Kind regards,

Mrs H Broom

Executive Headteacher